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Gregory Gunderson
10802 Rose Dr. Whittier

Thank you very much for taking my comments tonight. Personally, the trucks on Norwalk are
ruining my house. It is not just noise pollution, it is literally seismic. The repair to the sewer or
water line that runs across Norwalk at Rose Dr. causes the trailers to come off the ground and
crash with the force of a minor earthquake, really. My house is constantly shaking. This
morning a truck shook my house at Sam, another while I was writing this email. The shaking
won't stop until midnight. There is evidence all over my house in the form of cracks and
uneven floors from the damage caused by the trucks because the asphalt is not level at
Norwalk and Rose.

When you make this decision, please remember the young families moving into this area
because it is affordable. Many families have young children, and cross Norwalk to get to

school when the traffic is busy.

Also, the trucks are not saving time by taking the side streets, they are just avoiding the
freeway.

It would be nice not to have all of the dirt, noise, and damage the trucks cause.

If you have any other questions please feel free to contact me by email or call/text
7143487331.

Greg Gunderson
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